Dear Parents/Carers,

We've got another very busy week ahead! Firstly, a reminder that all our letters are now sent by email and not by a text message.

Dance Show

Our Reception classes, Y1S, Y1D, Y2D/B and Y2/3M dance show will be on Tuesday 27th February at Lostock High School, beginning at 6.30pm. The children need to be dropped off at the sports hall for 6pm and be collected at 7pm.

Y3K, Y4Mc, Y4/5D, Y5M, Y6E and Y6J dance show will be on Wednesday 28th February at Lostock High School, beginning at 6.30pm. The children need to be dropped off at the sports hall for 6pm and be collected at 7.15pm. You can park in the area next to the field, which you enter through the green gates.

The children will need to wear their school P.E. kit, maroon t-shirt, black plain bottoms (shorts/joggers/leggings) and trainers or pumps.

As you are aware, unfortunately due to the number of seats in the auditorium, each family were only allowed to purchase one ticket. Therefore, please don't arrive with extra family members, including siblings as they will not be allowed in due to health and safety. Lostock High School have asked us to make this very clear. Thank you for your understanding.

Also due to the dance show on Tuesday, there will not be any Performing Arts Club tomorrow after school.

Book Fair

There has been a slight change to the Book Fair timetable. Please see revised timetable below:

Tuesday 27th February: 8.15am – 8.50am 3.20pm – 4pm

Wednesday 28th February: 3.20pm – 4pm

Friday 1st March: 8.15am - 8.50am 3.20pm - 4pm

The book fair will take place in the hall, which can be accessed through the side door from the visitors car park.

Lent Mass

Lent Mass will be every Thursday during Lent at 8am, all are welcome.

Science Workshop: Y1 – Y6

Following the success of last year's science workshop – 'Professor Bubbleworks'. We have booked another science workshop – 'Time for Science' on Tuesday 26th March. To help cover the cost we are asking for £2 per child, which can be paid via ParentPay. These workshops are a fantastic way to bring science to life for our children.

Irish Night

On Friday 22nd March we are holding an Irish Night in school. This is a fundraising event for our school football team who are playing in a school's football tournament in Donegal in May. It will be a great way to continue your St Patrick's Day celebrations! Tickets are available from the office. We hope you can join us.

Have a fantastic week,

Mr Smith and Mrs Atherton

St Hugh of Lincoln Proudly Presents an...



Friday 22nd March 7.30pm — till late £2.50 entry

Tickets available from the office